



15 April 2019

The Owner/Occupier 116 Hanson Street Newtown Wellington

Dear Sir/Madam

RE: SOUTHERN CROSS HOSPITAL - 90 HANSON STREET - PROPOSED CONSULTING ROOMS BUILDING

You may be aware of the proposal to construct a new consulting rooms building at Southern Cross Hospital.

Southern Cross Hospitals applied to the Wellington City Council for resource consent and the application was publicly notified on 22 November 2018, following which a number of submissions were received, principally from Hanson Street residents.

Southern Cross Hospitals is now proposing to make some amendments to the publicly notified proposal and is meeting with submitters on Wednesday 1 May 2019 to outline and discuss the proposed amendments.

Although you did not make a submission on the publicly notified application, Southern Cross Hospitals would nevertheless like to extend to you, as a near neighbour, an invitation to attend the meeting:

Date:

Wednesday 1 May 2019

Location:

Southern Cross Hospital, Hanson Street, Main Entrance

Time:

7.30pm-8.30pm

I would be pleased to welcome you to the meeting.

Yours sincerely

Courtney Bennett
Chief of Property & Development
Southern Cross Hospitals Limited

Mob: 021 222 4189 / Email: Courtney.Bennett@southerncrosshosptals.co.nz

SOUTHERN CROSS HOSPITAL - 90-114 HANSON STREET, NEWTOWN

RESOURCE CONSENT APPLICATION

MEETING WITH SUBMITTERS AND RESIDENTS

WEDNESDAY 1 MAY 2019

AGENDA

- 1. Welcome and Introductions
- 2. Background to Meeting Previous Council and Submitters Input/Comments
- 3. Principal Issues Addressed by Revised Scheme
- 4. Revised Scheme
- 5. Preliminary Comments on Revised Scheme
- 6. Next Steps / Future Meeting





3 May 2019

Richard and Sue Dodd 115 Hanson Street Newtown Wellington 6021

Dear Richard and Sue

RE: PROPOSED CONSULTING ROOMS BUILDING - MEETING WITH SUBMITTERS AND RESIDENTS

This letter is a follow-up to the meeting held on Wednesday 1 May 2019 at which it was agreed that a second meeting would be held on Wednesday 15 May 2019 to provide a forum for submitter/resident feedback on the revised option (Option 3) for the proposed consulting rooms building.

To that end, I would like to invite you to a meeting as follows:

Date:

Wednesday 15 May 2019

Location:

Southern Cross Hospital, Hanson Street, Main Entrance

Time:

7.30pm-8.30pm

I again look forward to meeting you and receiving your feedback on our revised proposals

Alternatively, if you are unable to attend the meeting I would be pleased to receive any comment you may wish to make, which you could email to me.

Yours sincerely

Courtney Bennett

Chief of Property & Development Southern Cross Hospitals Limited

Mob: 021 222 4189 / Email: Courtney.Bennett@southerncrosshosptals.co.nz